
 

 

 
 

November 23, 2021 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the City Council of the City of Eau Claire have 
been invited to and will attend a “Cannery Park-a-Palooza”, to be held at the Brewing Projekt, 
1807 N. Oxford Ave, Eau Claire, Wisconsin, on Monday, November 29, 2021 from 3:30 to 6 p.m. 

 
Those attending will have an opportunity to provide feedback to help shape the new 

Cannery Park. 
 
This notice is given pursuant to the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of the 

Wisconsin Statutes. 
 

             Notice is hereby given that members of the City Council of the City of Eau Claire and 
members of the City of Eau Claire’s various boards, commissions, and committees may be 
present at the foregoing event to gather information about a subject over which they have 
decision-making responsibility.  This may constitute a meeting of the City Council of the City of 
Eau Claire and members of the City of Eau Claire’s various boards, commissions, and 
committees pursuant to State ex rel. Badke v. Greendale Village Bd., 173 Wis.2d.553,494 
N.W.2d408 (1993), and must be noticed as such, although these governmental bodies will not 
take any formal action at this meeting. 

 
  

CJMarohl 
CJ Marohl 

City Manager’s Office 
 
cc: News Media 

City Clerk 
 

 

 
 


